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student members on all committees except the one on financial aid. We think it proper that the 

students should have part in decision making, especially where their lives are involved.  

We anticipate having our first Negro students at Oxford in the fall quarter. Three Negro students 

have been accepted, and attended the orientation conference for new students.  

In the report for last year enrollment statistics were given for the past five years. Our enrollment 

for the current year has been as follows:  

 

 Fall Winter Spring Summer 

Men 242 218 201 63 

Women 186 172 166 37 

Total 428 390 367 101 

 

This was down from 1966-67, but the prospects for next year are for a considerable increase. It may be 

necessary for us to house some students in Haygood Dormitory. Mention is made in another section 

about the need for renovating Haygood.  

The graduation program included talks by students. Wesley Duesenberg, William Hom, Dan 

Simpson, and Sharon Sloan were invited by the Dean to interpret Oxford College to their peers, their 

parents, and the community. The program and their speeches were highly praised.  

For the first time Oxford has brought new students to the campus for an orientation conference. 

The experiment was gratifying and seemed highly successful. Plans are under way to improve the 

orientation conference for next year. 
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